
                                           

                                                                                                                                                CIRCULAR NO:12/22-23 

                                                                                                                           Date: 08/12/2022 

 

Dear Parent,   
 

Greetings!! 
 

As part of the English Language Development Programme, the learners of DOIS are 

gearing up for the ‘DEAR’ Programme scheduled from 12th to 17th December, 2022. 

Please find the details of the programme, below: 

What When Who  Where 

1. READ AND THINK ALOUD 

[Read aloud of a selected book by the 
teacher everyday for 30 mins.] 

12th to 16th 

December 

IEY to Grade 

8 

Classroom 

2. MY READING @ HOME  

[Students should read a story book for 
30 mins between 8PM to 9PM. Parents 

should send a picture of the student 
reading a book, to the class teacher, 
everyday.] 

12th to 16th 

December 

IEY to Grade 

8 

Home 

3. Maintain a READ, RECORD, 
REVIEW (RRR) book.  

[Students should write minimum 5 
words everyday from the storybook they 
are reading along with its meaning and 

a  sentence.] 

12th to 16th 
December, 

2022 

Grades 3 – 8  At home  or 
at school 

4. DECLAMATION COMPETITION 

[House wise competitions to improve 
speaking skills and enhance 

confidence.] 

16th December, 

2022 

Grades 6 – 8  At school 

5. BOOK – A – SHOW 

[Class wise showcase of the book read 
in the classroom.] 

17th December, 

2022 

Grades 1 – 8  At school 

6. MEET THE AUTHOR 

[Students get an opportunity to interact 
with Ms. Aditi Krishnakumar, the 

author of the book, ‘That year at Mani 
Koil (Songs of Freedom series)”] 

17th December, 

2022 

Grades 5 – 8  At school 

7. BOOK FAIR  
[Display of books for students/parents 
to select good fiction/non-fiction books 

to read.] 

17th December, 
2022 

IEY – Grade 8 At school 

 

The success of the programme lies in the collaboration between home and school. Hence 

the parents are required to encourage their wards to complete their home tasks. 

Note: Special prizes will be given away, at the end of the week, based on the participation 

of the students. 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 


